
PROPERTY TAXES 
Commercial property tax 

bills will be mailed the first 

week of September.  

Reminder: the final 

residential installment is due 

 Sept. 30th  

2020 Brown’s Bay Season Passes 
Available at the Township Office. 
Reduced rate to FOY residents is 
$51.60 

 

COVID-19 

Regular updates continue to be 
posted on our website and 
Facebook page, including food & 
meal delivery services, resources 
for parents, youth & seniors. 

Assessment Centre: 
Memorial Centre, Brockville 
Monday – Friday 10am – 5:30pm 
Weekends 10am – 2:30pm 

Walk-in accepted 
 

Self-Assessment Tool 
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-

assessment/#q0 

  

                

 

   
                                                              

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 
Household Hazardous  

Waste Day 
Saturday, August 15th 

CANCELLED due to COVID-19 

 
ONLINE BURN PERMITS 
ALL burning requires a    
permit! 
 

               foy.burnpermits.com 
Call before you burn 

 613-704-6161 
 

 

  

 

 

 
Mallorytown.ca 

 
 

 

COUNCIL 

Mayor 

Roger Haley 

213-4337 
 

Councillors 

Margaret Fancy 

923-1178 
 

Richard Marcoux 

923-2430 
 

Carson Massey 

340-6214 
 

Gail Williams 

340-7282 

 

Township Office 

923-2251 

Clerk 

Jennifer Ault 
 

Treasurer 

Sherry Reed 
 

Administrative 

Assistant 

Jennifer Dunster 

 

Public Works 

Department 

923-5074 

  

Public Works 

Superintendent 

Marvin Winter 
 

Equipment 

Operator 

Doug Herbison 

 

Fire Department 

923-5216 

Fire Chief 

Greg Halladay 
 

Deputy Fire Chief 

Mike Purcell 
 

Building 

Department 

923-2251 

Chief Building 

Official 

Ernest Tkachuk 

 

Library 

923-1790 

CEO/Chief 

Librarian 

Lisa Marston 

AUGUST 2020 MUNICIPAL NEWS 

TEMPORARY WASTE SITE HOURS 
WEDNESDAYS: 9 – 4 pm 
SATURDAYS: 8 – 4 pm 

A number of items that are not  e-waste have been going into e-waste bins.                
For a list of what is accepted as e-waste please go to Mallorytown.ca 

 
 

ROADSIDE GIVEAWAY – 

Saturday, August 15th  
Residents are encouraged to 

leave any unwanted but still 

useful items by the curb/end of 

the laneway from 8:00 am until 

6:00 pm for “free shopping” by 

other residents. All unclaimed 

items must be removed by 6:00 

pm. Watch for details on 

Facebook and FOY website. 

Happy shopping and thanks for 

recycling! 

http://www.pngall.com/beach-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://es.wikipedia.org/wiki/Coronavirus_de_Wuhan
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
http://www.pngall.com/sofa-png/download/3639
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/samsungtomorrow/7792317780
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
http://www.pngall.com/dining-table-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Recycling_symbol
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Recycling_symbol
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


 

 

 

 

“High Speed Internet for All” Campaign 
We Need Your Help!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Background: Over 40% of 
residents in Eastern Ontario lack 

access to reliable high speed 
internet service. 

COVID 19 has highlighted the 
frustrations of having unreliable 

internet service.  Increased 
dependence on the internet for 
education, jobs, healthcare and 
connecting with family, has left 

many rural residents behind. 
 

Broadband in 
 Front of Yonge:  

Front of Yonge is supporting the 
goal of the Eastern Ontario 

Regional Network (EORN) to 
bring reliable high speed internet 

to every home, business and 
institution. 

A broadband workgroup has 
been formed in Front of Yonge.  
As an important first step the 

group is conducting a survey and 
NEEDS YOUR HELP! 

 

BROADBAND INTERNET SURVEY 
Please help us pinpoint the strengths and weaknesses in our township's broadband 
internet by filling out a brief survey. 
 
The survey can be found on our new Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/Front-
Of-Yonge-Broadband-Awareness-115015383629832.   
 

Steps:  Select "Internet Service Survey" in the left-hand column. (Note: For final  
  question titled “Speed Test” follow the link, then Press GO). 3 numbers 
  will appear at the top: Ping, Download and Upload (may take a few  
  seconds to load). Go back to survey question box and record the 3  
  numbers. Press SUBMIT.  

 
Hard copies of the survey can be obtained by contacting foy.broadband@gmail.com 
or picked up at the Front of Yonge library or Township Office.  
 
Please call Councillor Margaret Fancy at 613-923-1178 if you need more information or 
want to help out. 
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